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(Neb.)-Handibus To Be Out Of Service

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 11/08/2012 10:16 AM

(Chadron)-The Chadron Police Department would like to inform people in Chadron that the Handibus will be out of service
for a few days. According to a press release, there will be no Handibus service this Friday and Monday. 
 
The bus will be out of service Friday for repair work needing to be done to the wheelchair lift. On Monday, the Handibus
will not be operating due to observance of Veteran’s Day. 
 
If anyone has any questions, they are encouraged to contact 911 Supervisor Tony Serbousek at 308-432-0510.
 
(Story courtesy of the Chadron Police Department)
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